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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.









		






			In this update: Help demonstrate impact of pharmacy pressures; Pharmacy First myth busting series; Share your views on pharmacy research; Dry Cough Relief recall.
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This year's Pharmacy Pressures Survey is now open. The annual survey aims to gather insights from pharmacy owners and pharmacy team members about the scale of the financial and operational pressures they are facing.

Taking part in the Pressures Survey can help support our critical ongoing work to secure investment and ease pressures on community pharmacies.

Your responses will be used to build essential evidence, helping us to demonstrate the impact of the ongoing crisis in our sector to Government and the NHS and to raise awareness of critical pharmacy issues in the national media and Parliament.









		Read more and share your views today 
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Read our latest article tackling misconceptions about the Pharmacy First service. The tenth article in our series clarifies when urgent medicine supplies may be given, what happens when needing to refer to another pharmacy to supply a medicine, and more.

Read the latest myth busting article
View additional myths on our Pharmacy First myth busting page









		






			Share your views on pharmacy research
Pharmacists and pharmacy technicians are invited to help explore the challenges and identify solutions for engaging with research.

The Incubator for Pharmacy Professionals – a National Institute for Health Research supported initiative – is dedicated to strengthening research capacity within the pharmacy profession in the UK, and its new nationwide survey aims to inform strategies to help do this.

Find out more and access the survey









		






			MHRA Class 2 Medicines Recall: Dry Cough Relief (various)
Bells Healthcare is recalling a number of batches of dextromethorphan hydrobromide BP containing products as a precautionary measure. The recall covers the following liveries: Tesco Health Dry Cough Relief, Asda Strong Dry Tickly Cough, Almus Dry Cough Relief, and Bells Dual Action Dry Cough.

Learn more
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